
 
 

N O T I C E  O F  C A N C E L L A T I O N  

 

VISALIA PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular scheduled meeting of the Visalia Planning 

Commission scheduled to be held at 7:00 p.m. on July 8, 2024, in the Council Chambers located 

at 707 West Acequia Avenue is hereby cancelled. 

 

The next regular meeting of the Visalia Planning Commission is scheduled to be held at 7:00 p.m. 

on July 22, 2024, in the Council Chambers located at 707 West Acequia Avenue. 

 

 

Dated this 27th day of JUNE 2024. 

 

 

 

___________________________________ 

Paul Bernal, Planning and Community Preservation Department 

Secretary to the Visalia Planning Commission 

 


